Email:

Broad Cove




April 14, 2017

Danielle Currier (danicurrier@gmail.com)

To jamie_garvin, file
HI Jamie, 
Danielle Currier here. I live at 19 Hunts Point Rd in the Broad Cove neighborhood. 

I am writing as a representative of the Broad Cove Traffic Safety Committee. We are a group of people from the neighborhood who have come together out of a need identified by the Neighborhood Association to learn more about the speeding issues on our roads. 

We have gathered data over the last months both through a neighborhood survey and speed sign provided by the town, and would like to be added to the Town's meeting agenda to discuss the results. 

As a brief introduction, we found through the speed sign that there were 19,000 trips in and out of the neighborhood in the span of only 1 week. We also found through the survey that 91.5% of people in the Neighborhood have experienced unsafe driving in Broad Cove. In addition there was an accident just the spring with a car who took a turn too fast and ended up plowing through a neighbor's front yard. Alcohol was not a factor. 

It appears online through the Cape Elizabeth Town website that it was advised citizens gain sponsorship of an issue in order for a topic to be placed on the Town Meeting agenda. As such I thought I would reach out and see when and how we might gain a spot on the agenda. 

On a total side note, I've been friends over the years with Annie (we went to Cape together), so when I saw your name on the list I figured it was at least a familiar one to approach! 

Thank you so much for your time and consideration of this issue. I look forward to learning more! 
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